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“Learning 

together, 

achieving 

together.” 

Monday 1st October 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

Harvest Week—please send in any non-perishable food 
items for Okehampton Food Bank 
Deadline for Scholastic Book Fair Competition Entries 
Deadline for school meals bookings for w/c 8th Oct 
Music tuition—Mr Woodison (tel: 01363 82799) 
Lunchtime Gardening club (remember your wellies!) 
Commonwealth War Graves—visitor to Year 5 
3.30pm-3.40pm Scholastic Book Fair 
3.30pm-4.30pm Multisports club (Exeter City) (Owls to Y6) 
3.30pm-4.30pm Homework club 
 

Cheese & tomato pizza or Mediterranean tart 

Tuesday 2nd October 
 
 
 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

Deadline for Y3 Lyme Regis replies and payment 
3.30pm-3.40pm Scholastic Book Fair Final Day—Thank you 
for your support! 
3.30pm-4.30pm Football club (Exeter City) (Owls to Y6) 
3.30pm-4.30pm Tag Rugby club (Y5 & Y6) 
 

Sausage wheel or Meat free sausages 

Wednesday 3rd October 
 
 
 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

11.45am Owls Parent/Carers Lunch 
Music tuition—Mr Bright (tel: 01805 624621)  
3.30pm-4.30pm Cooking club (Y5 & Y6) 
3.30pm-4.30pm Football club (Y5 & Y6) 
 

Roast beef & Yorkshire pudding or Cauliflower & broccoli 
bake 

Thursday 4th October 
 
 
 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

Deadline for Y4 City Residential deposit payment 
3.30pm-4.30pm Film club (Owls to Y6) 
3.30pm-4.30pm Netball club (Y3 to Y6) 
3.30pm-4.30pm Gym & Dance club (Y1 & Y2) 
 

Chicken korma or Quorn korma 

Friday 5th October 
 
 

Today’s Menu: 

Lunchtime Choir (Y2 to Y6) 
2.45pm Harvest Assembly (poems & singing) —all welcome 
 

Chicken goujons or Salmon bites or Vegetarian burger 

Emails this week: Parent Forum Meeting Dates. Volunteering (Owls). Lyme Regis Trip (Y3). Tag Rugby Cancelled.  
                                Flu Immunisation (Owls to Y5). Book Fair Competition. 

Tel: 01837 83354 

Friday 28th September 2018 

Road safety 

May we remind parents again about not parking at school unless absolutely necessary, and remind children to cycle/walk 

with care and attention, following a complaint we have received from one of the school bus companies.  

Please talk to your children about road safety; reminding them to dismount from bikes at the top of the path and to stick 

to the path as they approach the school gates.  

Road Safety Week is coming up so this topic will be covered in school over the coming months as well. 

Year 6 parents 

Apply for  

your child’s  

secondary 

school place  

by 31st October. 

School Meals 

and School 

Trips 

Please  

remember not 

to book a school 

meal on a day 

when your child 

will be out on a 

school trip or 

residential.  

In the event that 

a booking is 

made, we will 

cancel the book-

ing and a credit 

will be applied 

to your account 

(if applicable). 

Please note that 

credit is not 

transferable. 


